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What does it really take to become an educated equestrian? What exactly is an 
equestrian? And what the heck is this new buzz work, equestrianism? Answer 
these questions and you'll be on the right track for a good equestrian education, 
whether you want one, or not. 
 
Who needs to know? Trainers, riders, family members, vendors, service providers, 
basically, anyone who is interested in the equine species. An equestrian, as 
defined by ... 
 
Why equestrian as academic? Equestrian academic pursuits hail from roots as 
deep as the Greek general Xenophon, whose literary work "The Art of 
Horsemanship", was first published around 430 BCE. Xenophon, a student of 
Socrates, produced a timeless manual for subsequent generations of hippologist, 
surviving as a classic text through centuries of the spread of civilization...which, 
by the way, was profoundly facilitated from the back of a horse. The art of 
classical horsemanship was further developed during the Renaissance...the age of 
enlightenment... “when hippology was a respected academic field, and 
horsemanship was known as an art and science as great as astronomy, 
mathematics, or music" (Conquerors, D. Bennett, Ph.D). 
 
Throughout the ages, artists have captured on cave walls, canvas and in sculpture, 
the art that is equus and the equestrian. In the 19th century, American 
paleontologist Othniel Charles Marsh discovered 55 million year old equid fossils. 
So complete and vital were his findings that they helped to establish Charles 
Darwin’s theory of evolution by means of natural selection (ppt.sch). 
 
Equestrian studies as an academic endeavor? Indeed. 
 
Equus and equestrians have survived centuries of modernization and flourished as 
students, athletes, teachers, artists, muses, philosophers, leaders, innovators, 
therapists, shamans, talismans, trusted friends and valuable citizens of the world. 
Equestrians have also survived their share of persecution from those who have no 
interest in looking or moving beyond the false safety of a contrived stereotype. 
Equestrian studies, education and athletics have a symbiotic relationship. In other 
words, academics, intellectual pursuits, work in concert and harmony with 
athletics, physical/competitive pursuits. I would encourage anyone brave enough 
to shed the cloak of ignorance to familiarize themselves with the tangible 
equestrian rather than the image of a polo playing prince, no matter how 
appealing that may be. 


